
IDEAS! Meeting – 07 September 2016 

 

Meeting called to order at 4:30 pm by President Zachary Almquist 

 

Members present: 

 

Dr. Hamner 

Zachary Almquist 

Di Ann Vulich 

Stephanie Hoover 

Sean Harrison 

Kirsten Dillender 

Chris Sanders-Ring 

 

Old Business 

 

● Community volunteer projects: Gilda’s Club or volunteering in local schools are options 

we might discuss in the future.  

● Swag: Di Ann will contact Curtis about where to order swag for IDEAS! We discussed 

the possibility of t-shirts, water bottles, pens, and LED flashlights.  

● Semester events: Coffeehouse Bash—LASSO has a similar event, discussed if should we 

collaborate with them on a joint event or forget about this event. There was a general 

consensus that we should get in touch with the officers of LASSO. Zachary will contact 

the president of LASSO to talk about the possibility of working together on this event. 

Other big events—Di Ann passed out information on a murder mystery event that she 

thought of that could be a large end of the semester event. This event could involve 

readings, contests, or a Gastby-esque theme. 

● Ambassador to SGA position: Dr. Hamner recommended that we recruit a younger 

student to IDEAS! for this position who will be able to grow with the group and ensure 

that we don’t lose him as an officer after a year or two. He and Zachary have a few 

potential students in mind and plan to contact them about joining IDEAS! 

● 10,000 Poets for Change: Laura Winton proposed that IDEAS! support her upcoming 

10,000 Poets for Change event via applying the group’s logo to promotional materials 

and contributing money for the event. Vote: 0 for, 6 against, motion denied. 

 

 

New Business 

● IDEAS! Facebook: Kirsten and Stephanie need to be added as editors to the IDEAS! 

Facebook page. Dr. Hamner will contact Audrey about how to do this. Zachary brought 



up that there is also an unofficial IDEAS! Facebook group that needs to be deleted in 

favor of one cohesive page. This is something we will also reach out to Audrey for.  

● Student handbook forms: Di Ann and Stephanie raised the need to complete certain forms 

from the student handbook for Curtis. These forms are also available online. Di Ann, 

Zachary, and Dr. Hamner discussed what is required of everyone to complete these. 

● Reimbursement process for Snowden movie: Stephanie indicated that she had forms that 

needed to be filled out by her for this and turned in to Curtis. There was discussion of 

how the money would actually change hands for this event. Dr. Hamner will contact 

Audrey for more clarification. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:30 pm. 

 

Minutes submitted by: Kirsten Dillender, secretary 


